TENP Site Assessment Meeting Attendees (March-May 2017)

March 1st March 15th March 21st May 9th May 10th
Site 005 Sites 009,013,015 Sites 003,004 Sites 011,012 Review
& 014,016,018

Sarah Cockburn-Price (Pendle Borough Councillor)
Jonathan Dicken (Pendle Council Planning Dept)
John Dransfield (Trawden Forest Parish Councillor)
Edward Duerden

Therese Edmonds (Community Centre Trustee)
Stephen Gorman

lan Hartley (Trawden Forest Parish Councillor)
Barry Hodgson (Chairman, Trawden Forest PC)

Katie John
Freda Lester

Beverly Robinson (Trawden Forest Parish Councillor)

Adele Waddington (Parish Clerk & Treasurer)

Note 1: This was a morning session which Stephen Gorman could not attend. He subsequently reviewed in detail the adjustments made and approved them.
Note 2: Barry Hodgson could not attend the training meeting at which Pendle's assessment was presented, but was brought up to speed by other members at the 2nd meeting.

These five steering group members formed the 'core' group who contributed to and/or reviewed all 11 assessments.



